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19th February 2024  
 

Easter Fair 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
As you already know, our fabulous Fundraising Committee will be holding our Easter Fair on Friday 
22nd March between 3.30 and 4.30pm. This looks to be a great event where children can enjoy 
taking part in an Easter Egg Hunt, Hook a Duck, Guess how many sweets and Pin the tail on the 
Bunny. There will also be plenty for the grown-ups to enjoy with a Cake stall and the Hamper raffle. 
Hamper tickets will go on sale via MCAS on Monday 19th February and the online draw will be 
completed on Friday 22nd March, after the fair.   
 
We would love the children to get involved in our Easter celebrations before the fair by creating 
their own Easter bonnet. They can make this at home and bring it to school on Friday 22nd  March 
for a parade in school. The winners of this competition will be announced at the end of the Easter 
Fair.  
 
In order to ensure that we have enough prizes for our Easter egg hunt we ask that you purchase 
tickets for this via MCAS by Friday 15th March. When you purchase a ticket, we will allocate you a 
start time during the fair for your child to complete the hunt. These timings will be sent out by 
Thursday 21st March, prior to the Easter Fair. If your child has any dietary requirements, please let 
the school office know so that we can ensure their requirements are met.  
 
As you will know, in preparation for the fair we have 2 donation days. These are being held as 
outlined below:   
 
Friday 8th March – Non-uniform day for Easter Fair – Hamper Donations 
Friday 22nd March – Cake Donations for Easter Fair  
 
If you feel able to support this event we will have a sign-up sheet in the front entrance to the school 
from Monday 4th March so please do add your name if you are able to help either setting up, with a 
stall or clearing up.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all so much for your ongoing support for our 
Nyewood Family and for your commitment to improving the opportunities for the children in our 
care.  
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Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
Anna Wells 
Headteacher  


